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The IRG resolves the following:

1.  Vertical Extension Levels I, II, and III, mentioned in document 
N317, are to be renamed CJK Unified Ideograph Extensions A, B, and C, 
respectively.  (Passed unanimously)

2.  The IRG accepts the report of the Editorial Working Group (N369) 
and approves its schedule. (Passed unanimously)

3.  IRG members strongly request that CJK Unified Ideograph Extension 
A v. 1.0 (N380) be included in ISO/IEC 10646, because:  

    a.  These characters are used in national standards and/or 
specifications;
 
    b.  These ideographs are widely used;

    c.  Most are used by more than one member; and

    d.  It is a minimum acceptable set to members for efficient 
processing.
        (Passed unanimously)
        IRG members further request that CJK Unified Ideograph 
Extension A v. 1.0 be encoded in the BMP because:

    e.  These characters are used in national standards and/or 
specifications;

    f.  These ideographs are widely used;

    g.  Most are used by more than one member; 

    h.  It is a minimum acceptable set to members for efficient 
processing.



    i.  There is enough room in the BMP; and

    j.  The IRG will not request the inclusion of other ideograph sets 
in the BMP in the future. 
        (China, Hong Kong, Japan, Korea, and TCA approved; Unicode 
disapproved; Vietnam abstained.)

4.  The IRG will request the inclusion of CJK Ideograph Extensions B 
and C, as well as other ideographs, in future versions of ISO/IEC 
10646.  (Passed unanimously)

5.  The S-column proposed for CJK Unified Ideograph Extension A is to 
be merged with the G-column. (Passed unanimously)

6.  Members will supply high-quality fonts for IS/HS (96 x 96 bitmaps 
or TrueType) to the Editor by 31 July 1996. (Passed unanimously)

7.  The IRG volunteers to print the Unified Ideographic Repertoire of 
the next edition of ISO/IEC 10646 using the said high-quality fonts. 
(Passed unanimously) 

8.  The next Rapporteur of the IRG is to be Zhang Zhoucai. (Passed 
unanimously)

9.  The following are to be submitted to WG2 for inclusion in ISO/IEC 
10646:

    a.  Revised text for Clause 26 of ISO/IEC 10646 (N362)

    b.  Revised text for Annex S of ISO/IEC 10646 (N363)

    c.  IS/HS v. 6.0 (N371)

    d.  New Annex on and description of CJK Unified Ideograph 
Extension A
        (Passed unanimously)

10.  The following are to be submitted to WG2 for inclusion in the BMP 
of  ISO/IEC 10646:

     a.  Ideographic Structure Characters (N365 with attachment)

     b.  Ideographic Variation Mark (N366 with attachment)

     c.  Ideographic Radical Supplement (N367 with attachment)

     d.  Ideographic Component Supplement (N368 with attachment)
     (Japan abstained on a and b)



11.  All future IRG communications are to be by e-mail as well as fax 
and regular mail.  (Passed unanimously)

12.  Future meetings of the IRG are to be held as follows:

    a.  IRG 8:  Singapore, 13-17 January 1997

    b.  IRG 9:  China, summer 1997 (to be confirmed)
        (Passed unanimously)

13.  In view of the complexity and importance of the IRG's proposals 
to WG2, the IRG urges its members to participate in WG2 meetings, 
particularly WG2 #31 (Canada) and WG2 #32 (Singapore).  (Passed 
unanimously)

14.  The IRG thanks the Chinese University of Hong Kong, HKITF, Dr. Lu 
Chin, Mr. Lee Kin-hong, Mr. Wong Man Fai, Ms. Yao Jian, Ms. Lam Yuk, 
Mr. Nui Pei Tak, and other staff in the Faculty of Engineering and the 
Department of Computer Science and Engineering.  (Passed unanimously 
by acclamation)


